
 
 

LARC Denials for FQHC/RHC 

Date of notice: 7/12/24 

 

Meridian has identified an issue where Long Active Reversible Contraceptive (LARC) are denying 

incorrectly EXNT – Provider not contracted for the service provided when billed by FQHC and RHC. The 

system is being updated and all incorrectly denied claims will be reprocessed with no further action by the 

provider. 

 


